
Minutes of the SONC Finance Committee Thursday January 26, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 6 PM by Howard Katchen, Treasurer. Arthur
Hutchinson and Ron

Ziff were present. There was a quorum.

Ron Ziff moved that the minutes of the previous meeting be approved. Arthur
Hutchinson seconded.

Passed unanimously.

Howard Katchen presented the current financial statement. Ron Ziff moved to
accept it. Arthur

Hutchinson seconded. Passed unanimously.

There was discussion about having the committee chairs outl ine their expenses for
the balance of the

year. Ron Ziff discussed that the Land Use Committee wil l  probably minimize
expenses due to a move

to meeting at the new Senior Center. The cost of using that facil ity wil l  be less than
the l ibrary. We wil l

ask Public safety Committee if any of the Neighborhood Watch groups are taking
advantage of the

matching fund program that was offered. It may be necessary to extend the time pat
February 1 for

submitting applications for matching funds. Ron Ziff wil l  contact the Senior Center
and ask if anything

is needed there that is not otherwise available. We wil l  also contact the
Neighborhood Services

committee to see how the pothole fi l l ing program is coming.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:49PM.

Respectfully submitted,




